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I support Oregon’s permanent standard time observance. SB1548  

Citizens struggle with sleep deprivation and changing schedules. This creates loss of 

productivity on the job, accidents &  irrational behavior.  

 

Standardization of time is beneficial not only to the workforce of Oregon but to 

citizens’ individual health of body and mind.  

 

Other states will follow suit. It’s time for Oregon to take the lead in standardizing time. 


